
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
​
We are Ms. Fosnocht and Mrs. Darian. We will be your child’s 7th grade ELA teachers. 
We are very excited to continue to be part of this amazing school community, and 
looking forward to meeting everyone soon. 
 
In the meantime, please take a look at the Supplies List to ensure that your child is 
ready for the upcoming school year.  If you have any questions, please contact us by 
email at lfosnocht@philasd.org or tdarian@philasd.org. 
 
We look forward to getting to know you and your child throughout the school year. 
 

One (1) ream of lined 
paper 

 

One  (1) hardbound 
notebook 

 

Highlighters 
 

 

One (1) plastic folder 

 
 

One (1) pad of sticky 
notes 

 

Two (2) packs of 
pencils 

 

Glue sticks 
 

 

Colored pencils or 
markers 

 

Post-It Tabs 

 

Two (2) erasers 
 

 

Headphones 

 

Non-disposable water 
bottle 

 

One(1) large container 
of disinfecting wipes 
 

 

Two (2) boxes of 
tissues 

 

One (1) bottle of hand 
sanitizer 

 

One (1) roll of paper 
towels 
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